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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

STARS OF THE 

WEEK 
Harley Stanford 

Katie Short 

Harry Angus 

Cameron Wallace 

Jay Lillico 

Faith Bell 

2013 SCHOOL DIARY 

Monday 25th February Pupils Return to School  

NO TRAINING DAY 

Thursday 28th 

February 

9am—PTA Meeting in 

staffroom 

Thursday 7th March 9.00am Puffins Class 

Assembly 

Friday 8th March World Book Day 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day 

Non-Uniform Day 

Tuesday 19th March Y4 Bikeability Training 

***NEW*** 

Thursday 21st March 

Key Stage 2 Tag Rugby 

sessions begin 

Friday 22nd March PTA Movie Night 5-7pm for 

Y1-Y4 Children 

Tuesday 26th & 

Wednesday 27th 

March 

Parents Evenings 

Thursday 28th March Chocolate Raffle to be held 

at the end of assembly 

Thursday 28th March BREAK UP FOR EASTER 

HOLIDAY—2pm 

Visit our website at: www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk for lots more information!! 

Attendance for 

Week 5 
Our school target is 95 %  

OVERALL-95%  
 

Reception (Turtles)   95% 
Year 1 Puffins -   98% 
Year 2 Puffins –  94% 
Year 3 Starfish-   93% 
Year 4 Starfish -           97% 

Well Done Y1 Puffins! 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS—ARE YOU ENTITLED? 
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and currently brings 

a packed lunch  we would really appreciate it if you could still 

register for Free School Meals.  By doing this the school becomes 

entitled to additional funding which all helps!  

To be eligible for help you need to be in one of the following 

categories: 

 Receive Income Support(IS) or Income-based Job Seekers 

Allowance (IBJSA). 

 Receive Income Related Employment Allowance (IREA). 

 Have an entitlement to Child Tax Credit (CTC), but not 

Working Tax Credit (WTC) and the family's annual income 

(as assessed by the Inland Revenue) is not more than 

£16,190 for tax year 2011/2012(this figure changes on an 

annual basis). 

PLEASE CALL IN AND SEE US IF YOU THINK YOU MAY BE 

ENTITLED or register with Northumberland County Council 

online. Just search ‘Northumberland Free School Meals’. 

SCHOOL DINNER INVITATION ON 

FRIDAYS 
We have very few children in school who don’t 

have school dinners now.  For those children 

we’d like to offer them the opportunity to have 

a school dinner on a Friday if they wish.  Friday 

dinners are usually fish and chips, sausage and 

chips or  fishfingers and chips.  If you would 

like your child to have a Friday dinner  Mrs 

Creen MUST  receive payment  of £2.00 on 

the  MONDAY of that week in order for us to 

ensure we have the 

correct amount of food 

ordered.  Please let us 

know at the office if 

you are interested! 

KEY STAGE 2 TAG RUGBY 
The Starfish children begin 

Tag Rugby coaching on 21st 

March. The children will need 

warm outdoor PE Kits for this 

please!  

DISCO THANK YOU 
Thanks to 

everyone who 

supported this 

week’s PTA 

discos including 

everyone who came along, the 

staff that stayed to help out 

and, of course, the PTA 

members who organised the 

evening.  Around £220 was 

raised for PTA Funds! 

Look out for more PTA events 

coming soon. 

MRS BRITTON’S  

LITTLE SHOP RETURNS 
STARTS AGAIN ON  THURSDAY 

28TH FEBRUARY AND WILL RUN 

MOST WEEKS. SHOP WILL BE IN 

THE HALL STRAIGHT AFTER 

SCHOOL. 
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